
 
Attendees  
Dr. James Joy, Chair 
Mrs. Monty Vest, Vice Chair 
Mr. Daxton Maze, Board Member 
Mr. Randy Sparkman, Board Member 
 
Mrs. Sabrina Buettner, Interim Superintendent 
 
 

The Hartselle City Board of Education convened on Thursday, December 8, 2022, 

at 5:30 p.m., at the Central Office for a work session. Dr. James Joy, Board Chairman, 

called the meeting to order, and declared that a quorum was present. Mrs. Venita Jones 

was not in attendance. Mrs. Sabrina Buettner, Interim Superintendent, served as 

Secretary to the Board. 

 Mr. Rocky Smith gave a report and updates to the Board concerning the 

Crestline Elementary construction project, the window replacement project at Hartselle 

Junior High School, the tennis court project at Hartselle High Schools, and the roofing 

project at F.E. Burleson Elementary School.  Discussions also included items that will 

be included in upcoming board meetings, as well as the upcoming Superintendent 

contract. No action was taken.  

The work session was adjourned at 6:06 p.m. 
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